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 In the Matter of 
Strata Energy, Inc. (Ross In Situ Recovery Uranium Project) 

 Docket No. 40-9091-MLA; ASLBP No. 12-915-01-MLA-BD01 
 
Dear Administrative Judges and Parties:  
 
On August 14, 2014, the NRC Staff issued the Second Errata to its Final Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement (FSEIS) for Strata Energy, Inc.’s (Strata’s) proposed Ross 
Project.  The Second Errata corrects references to figures in Section 3.5.3.3 and Appendix B, 
and corrects a reference to the GEIS in Section 4.5.1.2.  The Second Errata to the FSEIS can 
be found in the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access Management System (ADAMS) at 
Accession Number ML14226A701. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
        
       Richard S. Harper   
       Counsel for the NRC Staff 
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Mail Stop O-15 D21 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R § 2.305, I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing “NRC STAFF’S 
NOTICE TO THE BOARD REGARDING SECOND ERRATA TO FINAL SUPPLEMENTAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT” in the above-captioned proceeding have been 
served via the Electronic Information Exchange (EIE) this 14th day of August, 2014. 
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       Richard S. Harper  
       Counsel for the NRC Staff 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O-15 D21 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

       (301) 415-5236 
       Richard.Harper@nrc.gov  
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